
 

 

 

30th September 2019 

 

 

Dear Parents, 

Harvest Festival 

We will be holding our Harvest Festival services next week to say thank you to God for the good things He gives 

us. Reception and Key Stage 1 will be attending a service in St Mary’s Church at 2pm on Tuesday 8th October and 

Key Stage 2 will be celebrating harvest in school at 2.30pm on Wednesday 9th October. Parents are invited to 

join us for these services.  

We will also be collecting food for the Food Bank. If you feel you are able to help please send in donations with 

your child to be collected by the class teacher. The Food Bank urgently needs the following items: 

• Tinned soup 

• Long life milk 

• Tinned vegetables 

• Biscuits 

• Instant mash/tinned mash 

• Rice pudding 

• Long life sponge pudding 

• Long life juice 

• Tinned fruit 

• Tinned tomatoes 

• Teabags 

They have currently have plenty of: 

• Beans 

• Sanitary Products 

• Toiletries 

• Pasta 

We thank you for your support. 

Mrs Woolley 


